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Anna King Speaks at 2025 FICPI Korea
Symposium

Shareholder Anna King will speak at the 2025 FICPI Korea Symposium on Friday, April 4.

Recently in Korea, the submission of a letter of consent has made coexistence registration
possible for different owners. Speaking alongside three other practitioners, Anna’s session
will address the potential risks prior mark owners should consider when granting consent
for coexistence registration. The panel will also explore the availability of coexistence
registration by a letter of consent in different jurisdictions.

According to its website, the Korea Symposium will bring together the brightest minds and
leading authorities in the intellectual property field. It will serve as a platform for
exchanging valuable insights and knowledge, as well as forging new connections and
collaborations.

Read more about this event by clicking here.

https://bannerwitcoff.com


https://ficpiks2025.org/ficpi/main/0101.html

	Anna King Speaks at 2025 FICPI Korea Symposium

